Hubbard County
Coalition of Lake Associations

“Restore the Shore” Program
2017-18

September, 2017
Dear HCOLA and Lake Association Member,

Attached is the Order Form for Trees and Shrubs through HCOLA’s “Restore the
Shore” program for May 2018 delivery.

* Please order a minimum of 5 plants of a kind. Prices quoted on order form
are per bundle of 5.

*Make checks payable to YOUR Lake Association.

* Give your order and payment to YOUR Lake Association’s
“Restore the Shore” Representative or President.

*Orders for 2018 delivery are DUE October 23, 2017. Please get your order
to your lakes RTS Coordinator early.

*Trees and shrubs will be ready for pick-up at the HC Fairgrounds around
the first week of May, 2018. Date 1s weather dependent. You will be
contacted when the trees will be ready for pick-up. Final delivery date will
be posted on our website (http://www.hubbardcolamn.org).

Please consider planting more appropriate trees and shrubs in the lakeshore buf-
fer zone on your property. This will help to stave off the runoff of pollutants into
your lake and prevent lakeshore erosion.

Thank you for your interest and order in advance.

Theora Goodrich

HCOLA “Restore the Shore” Coordinator
email: tdgoodrich@mac.com

phone: (218) 652-3130
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